
Notice of Intention to Dispose of Impounded Boat
PURSUANT TO SECTION 110 OF THE RESERVES ACT 1977

This is notice of intention to dispose of a boat deemed abandoned on Frankton Marina Reserve 
administered by Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). The boat was removed from the reserve 
on the 21 December 2018 and is currently stored at the QLDC impound lot. If you claim to be the 
owner of the six-metre wooden boat which is un-registered and un-named, please contact the 
undersigned. If you are the owner of the boat, you have 14 days to remove the boat from the impound 
lot and pay all costs of removal and storage of the boat to QLDC. If you do not remove the boat and 
pay all costs within 14 days from the date of this notice, QLDC intends to dispose of or sell the boat 
with all sale proceeds being retained by QLDC. 

More information can be obtained from the Council’s agent, APL Property, PO Box 1586, 
Queenstown, via phone on 03 442 7133 or by email: queenstown@aplproperty.co.nz. 

THIS NOTICE is given on behalf of Queenstown Lakes District Council by APL Property, PO Box 1586, 
Queenstown, 03 442 7133.

Amendment to April Meeting Schedule
Additional Meeting:

District Licencing Committee Hearing – Court Room 2, Queenstown Court, Stanley Street, 
Queenstown. Wednesday 24 April 2019 at 9.30am.

Resource Consent Hearing (Jeremy Bell Investments Ltd RM181596) – Edgewater, Sargood 
Drive, Wānaka. Tuesday 30 April 2019 at 10.00am.

Meeting Cancellation:

The Resource Consent Hearing (Abbeyfield Construction Ltd RM181382) – previously 
advertised as taking place on Thursday 18 April 2019 has been cancelled.
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